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Top DEP Stories 
 
Tribune-Review: Philadelphia resident may have Pa.’s first 2019 human case of West Nile Virus 
https://triblive.com/news/pennsylvania/philadelphia-resident-may-have-states-first-2019-human-case-
of-west-nile-virus/ 
 
Pennlive: West Nile Virus case suspected in Pa.: officials 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/09/west-nile-virus-case-confirmed-in-pa-officials.html 
 
ABC27: Pennsylvania reports 2019’s first human case of West Nile virus 
https://www.abc27.com/news/pennsylvania/pennsylvania-reports-2019s-first-human-case-of-west-
nile-virus/ 
 
CBS21: Pennsylvania reports first human case of West Nile Virus in 2019 
https://local21news.com/news/local/pennsylvania-reports-first-human-case-of-west-nile-virus-in-2019 
 
FOX43: First human case of West Nile Virus reported in Pennsylvania 
https://fox43.com/2019/09/17/first-human-case-of-west-nile-virus-reported-in-pennsylvania/ 
 
WTAJ: Pennsylvania reports first 2019 human case of West Nile Virus 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/regional-news/pennsylvania-reports-first-2019-human-case-of-
west-nile-virus/ 
 
WICU-TV: Pennsylvania's First Human Case of West Nile Virus in 2019 Reported 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/41061542/pennsylvanias-first-human-case-of-west-nile-virus-in-
2019-reported 
 
Philly Voice: A Philly resident has West Nile virus – Pennsylvania's first case this year 
https://www.phillyvoice.com/philly-resident-has-west-nile-virus-pas-first-case-year/ 
 
Doylestown Intelligencer: DEP: First statewide PFAS testing results due within weeks 
https://www.theintell.com/news/20190917/dep-first-statewide-pfas-testing-results-due-within-weeks 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: DEP: First statewide PFAS testing results due within weeks 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20190917/dep-first-statewide-pfas-testing-results-
due-within-weeks 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Officials: West Nile virus detected in Philly resident 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/officials-west-nile-virus-detected-in-philly-resident/article 3e1ac71d-
6d15-5af9-a75a-196e8ba1386b.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: State’s use of VW settlement funds criticized 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/state-s-use-of-vw-settlement-funds-criticized/article 30c46e73-
5a23-53d4-a275-3ca3f272d900.html 
 



PA Environment Digest Blog: House Committee Approves Bills To Fire All DEP Employees Reviewing 
Environmental Permits & Create Another Bureaucracy; Cut Public Comment Out Of Permit Reviews 
https://paenvironmentdaily.blogspot.com/2019/09/house-committee-approves-bills-to-fire.html 
 
Restore Pennsylvania 
 
Pottstown Mercury: Pottstown gets state funding for storm arch repair 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/news/pottstown-gets-state-funding-for-storm-arch-
repair/article 29f1fb58-d98a-11e9-bb24-67adac086eff.html 
 
Mentions 
 
Citizens’ Voice: WVSA, Lehman Twp. reach agreement on stormwater program 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/wvsa-lehman-twp-reach-agreement-on-stormwater-program-
1.2534337 
 
Gant News: Plans moving forward for CMA to take over sewer lines 
https://gantdaily.com/2019/09/18/plans-moving-forward-for-cma-to-take-over-sewer-lines/ 
 
Air 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: Pa. environmental board will vet proposed rules restricting potent 
greenhouse gas emissions 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/blog/pa-environmental-board-will-vet-proposed-rules-restricting-
potent-greenhouse-gas-emissions/ 
 
StateImpact PA: Environmentalists pressure Wolf to act faster on methane emissions 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2019/09/17/environmentalists-pressure-wolf-to-act-faster-
on-methane-emissions/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Legislators seek protection from carbon tax for coal industry 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/09/17/legislators-seek-protection-from-carbon-
tax.html 
 
York Dispatch: Study finds air pollution reaches placenta during pregnancy 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2019/09/17/study-finds-air-pollution-reaches-placenta-
pregnancy/40163513/ 
 
Centre Daily Times: Study finds air pollution reaches placenta during pregnancy 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/business/health-care/article235173232.html 
 
Climate Change 
 
Public Source: You asked questions on climate change in Pittsburgh. We got answers. 
https://www.publicsource.org/climate-change-pittsburgh-readers-question-and-answers/ 
 
Milton Standard-Journal: Climate Strike to be joined by local students 
http://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/image 2a3f1d59-0482-5ee0-9648-80df0cca86c3.html 



 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Here’s what Pennsylvania is doing to address climate change — and why politics is 
making it difficult 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/pennsylvania-climate-change-governor-wolf-carbon-state-action-
20190918.html 
 
Allegheny Front: Climate Change Forum: More impacts to come, but some already ‘In the rear view 
mirror’ 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/climate-change-forum-more-impacts-to-come-but-some-already-in-
the-rear-view-mirror/ 
 
Allegheny Front: ‘Like a sunburn on your lungs’: How does the climate crisis impact health? 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/like-a-sunburn-on-your-lungs-how-does-the-climate-crisis-impact-
health/ 
 
Allegheny Front: ‘Americans are waking up’: Two thirds say climate crisis must be addressed 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/americans-are-waking-up-two-thirds-say-climate-crisis-must-be-
addressed/ 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Tribune-Review: Freeport Community park gets $240K state grant 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/freeport-community-park-gets-240k-state-grant/ 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Cambria County rec authority gets $244K grant to link trails 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/cambria-county-rec-authority-gets-k-grant-to-link-
trails/article fbfedf62-d9c1-11e9-844b-0bf89eedf68a.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Northmoreland Park on deck for potentially millions of dollars in upgrades 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/northmoreland-park-on-deck-for-potentially-millions-of-
dollars-in-upgrades/ 
 
Erie Times: State grants awarded for Erie County recreation projects 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20190917/state-grants-awarded-for-erie-county-recreation-projects 
 
Record- Argus: Grant will help group build side trail to sports complex 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/building-bridges-2/ 
 
Titusville Herald: Fall Gas Up hits Drake Well Saturday (pg1) 
http://www.titusvilleherald.com/eedition/page fa44ec53-df77-5cdc-9f88-f20e2d9fcbb6.html 
 
WICU-TV: Erie County Recreation Projects Awarded Thousands in State Grants 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/41060715/erie-county-recreation-projects-awarded-thousands-
in-state-grants 
 
Gant Daily: Benezette Land Acquisition to Benefit Outdoor Enthusiasts, Tourism and Local Governments 
https://gantdaily.com/2019/09/18/benezette-land-acquisition-to-benefit-outdoor-enthusiasts-tourism-
and-local-governments-says-gabler/ 



 
WJET-TV: Rep. Pat Harkins announces $190,000 grant to fund improvements to McClelland Park 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/local-news/rep-pat-harkins-announces-190000-grant-to-fund-
improvements-to-mcclelland-park/ 
 
WTAJ: $878,000 in state grants awarded to support several projects in Cambria County 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/878000-in-state-grants-awarded-to-support-several-projects-
in-cambria-county/ 
 
Lock Haven Express: Centre getting $200,000 in recreational, environmental grants 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2019/09/centre-getting-200000-in-recreation-
environmental-grants/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Commissioners to announce preserve, recreation commission funding solution 
https://www.dailyitem.com/the danville news/news/commissioners-to-announce-preserve-recreation-
commission-funding-solution/article 6a593510-c5e2-5cde-96f1-f6a3fcc3c675.html 
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Bilger’s Rocks Association to officially open education and visitor’s center 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/bilger-s-rocks-association-to-officially-open-education-and-
visitor/article efd9aee5-6baf-52bc-9e3c-8c8267ec56f4.html 
 
Pottstown Mercury: Thomas P. Bentley Nature Preserve officially opens 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/news/thomas-p-bentley-nature-preserve-officially-
opens/article dabd0bf6-d964-11e9-a4c9-9f2922ba1080.html 
 
Energy 
 
Centre Daily Times: Taxing your electric car to pay for highway repairs is gaining momentum 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/nation-world/national/article234979602.html 
 
StateImpact PA: With Volkswagen money, advocates say, Pa. should be all-in on electric vehicles — but 
that’s not happening 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2019/09/17/with-volkswagen-money-advocates-say-pa-
should-be-all-in-on-electric-vehicles-but-thats-not-happening/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
The Derrick: 'We can't be messing around'(Recycling) 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front page/we-can-t-be-messing-around/article cb9b72b5-9c3d-
5b4c-ac06-2b923907d7d6.html 
 
Mining 
 
Scranton Times: Lackawanna Heritage Valley to remove collapsed mining bridge in Dickson City and 
Olyphant 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/lackawanna-heritage-valley-to-remove-collapsed-mining-
bridge-in-dickson-city-and-olyphant-1.2533542 
 



Oil and Gas  
 
KDKA: Home Depot In Ross Twp. Evacuated Due To Gas Leak 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/09/18/ross-township-home-depot-gas-leak-evacuations/  
 
KDKA: Experts And Drivers Weigh In On Sudden Rise In Gas Prices 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/09/17/gas-prices-rising-in-pittsburgh/ 
 
DuBois Courier Express: Gas prices inch up in western Pennsylvania 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/gas-prices-inch-up-in-western-
pennsylvania/article af288155-b566-58e0-b42c-afda80b6e650.html 
 
Morning Call: Why one Northampton County town is taking action to protect the Appalachian Trail from 
pipelines and cellphone towers  
https://www.mcall.com/news/local/nazareth/mc-nws-plainfield-appalachian-trail-20190913-
ikjexnzlejcdzhgbhg2skx2g7q-story.html 
 
Sayre Morning Times: Yaw announces $280k grant for pipeline project in Bradford County 
http://www.morning-times.com/news/article 2a31c935-d7f1-5a36-a809-9aaff6518802.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: If fracking is banned, what happens to jobs in Western Pa.? | Opinion 
https://www.inquirer.com/opinion/commentary/fracking-pennsylvania-elizabeth-warren-trump-rose-
tennent-20190917.html 
 
State Impact: Court ruling clears way for Mariner East construction to restart at West Whiteland 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2019/09/17/court-ruling-clears-way-for-mariner-east-
construction-to-restart-at-west-whiteland/ 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
KDKA: Feds Want To Store Three Mile Island Nuclear Debris In Idaho 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/09/16/feds-want-to-store-tmi-debris-in-idaho/ 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Partially melted reactor core from Three Mile Island accident could remain in Idaho 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/capital region/partially-melted-reactor-core-from-three-mile-
island-accident-could/article fdd8642b-3d2d-5286-8061-c551d7856048.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
WICU-TV: Seventh Mosquito Group of Year Tests Positive for West Nile Virus 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/41059330/seventh-mosquito-group-of-year-tests-positive-for-
west-nile-virus 
 
Shamokin News Item: Game Commission hosting program on infected deer dangers 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/game-commission-hosting-program-on-infected-deer-
dangers/article 5f22bdcc-8827-5dbd-b1a6-a259740a10c5.html 
 



Philadelphia Inquirer: Spotted lanternfly invasion prompts a horror film, Halloween inspiration, and 
carnage in Philly 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/philadelphia/philadelphia-spotted-lanternfly-invasion-20190917.html 
 
Waste 
 
Tribune-Review: Western Pa. Shred-It events accept unwanted documents, electronics 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/shred-it-event-accepts-unwanted-documents/ 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: River cleanup is successful  
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/river-cleanup-is-successful/article c91e63be-45b2-
590e-ae16-dd8f6c25e4b0.html 
 
WTAJ: 1 Dead in Green Tree Landfill Accident 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/green-tree-landfill-injury/ 
 
Standard Speaker: Black Creek Twp. airs recycling options 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/black-creek-twp-airs-recycling-options-1.2533510 
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Man killed in Elk County landfill accident 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/man-killed-in-elk-county-landfill-accident/article d7bb9b7e-
bf76-5f6a-b240-5e052d61539b.html 
 
Times Leader: Illegal dumping recurring problem in Wilkes-Barre neighborhood, cleanup taking time 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/756100/illegal-dumping-recurring-problem-in-wilkes-barre-
neighborhood-cleanup-taking-time 
 
Water 
 
WTAJ: Residents and Water Authority at odds over proposed biosolids application 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/residents-and-water-authority-at-odds-over-
proposed-biosolids-application/ 
 
Pennlive: It’s been 15 years since Hurricane Ivan flooded three-quarters of Pa. in 2004 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2019/09/its-been-15-years-since-hurricane-ivan-flooded-three-
quarters-of-pa-in-2004.html 
 
Pennlive: At least two private companies expressed interest in buying Harrisburg’s water system, mayor 
says 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/09/at-least-two-private-companies-expressed-interest-in-
buying-harrisburgs-water-system-mayor-says.html 
 
Times Leader: Luzerne County Flood Authority agreement with county on hold 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/756103/luzerne-county-flood-authority-agreement-with-county-
on-hold 
 
Gant News: Sandy Township holds public hearing on 2019 CDBG funds 
https://gantdaily.com/2019/09/17/sandy-township-holds-public-hearing-on-2019-cdbg-funds/ 



 
Sunbury Daily Item: State boosts Valley flood mitigation projects by $1.3M 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/snyder county/state-boosts-valley-flood-mitigation-projects-by-
m/article 458ecde8-46e4-5bab-b6af-78c3a94c06ee.html 
 
Shamokin News-Item: CFA grants announced for two area projects 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/cfa-grants-announced-for-two-area-projects/article 28c6ab92-
c9a8-58d9-b964-b0e3493e4824.html 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Bloomsburg, Catawissa receive grants from state financing stimulus 
programs 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/091819/page/4/story/bloomsburg-catawissa-receive-
grants-from-state-financing-stimulus-programs 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Danville can redirect $200G for levee project 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/091819/page/1/story/danville-can-redirect-200g-for-
levee-project 
 
Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Culvert issue discussed by Berwick Council 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/091819/page/9/story/sparks-fly-in-berwick-meeting-at-
idea-of-fireworks-permits 
 
NorthcentralPA.com: Lawmakers announce grants for two area flood protection projects 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/news/lawmakers-announce-grants-for-two-area-flood-protection-
projects/article fe608c30-d94c-11e9-afe7-2f6c11a000c9.html  
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Scarnati announces state grants for local projects 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/local/scarnati-announces-state-grants-for-local-
projects/article 6f2cdfb1-c6bd-5ff2-8644-983897c0f879.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: In a record deal, Delaware County sewer system serving 42 towns is sold for $276 
million 
https://www.inquirer.com/business/aqua-pennsylvania-acquires-delcora-sewer-authority-philadelphia-
record-deal-20190917.html 
 
Delaware County Daily Times: DELCORA Board OKs $276 million merger deal with Aqua Pa. 
https://www.delcotimes.com/business/delcora-board-oks-million-merger-deal-with-aqua-
pa/article 3a480f94-d992-11e9-83db-570dc2fb7470.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
KDKA: Raccoon Found In Monroeville Tests Positive For Rabies 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/09/17/raccoon-tests-positive-for-rabies/ 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Lack of rain hard on coffee supply  
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/lack-of-rain-hard-on-coffee-
supply/article 0959c3d8-e546-5396-89dc-3f61790f591c.html 
 



Philadelphia inquirer: Peregrine falcon that lived in Manayunk steeple found dead with severed leg. Did 
a drone do it? 
https://www.inquirer.com/science/climate/falcon-manayunk-steeple-peregrine-death-20190918.html 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: State officials get tour of downtown Bristol revitalization 
https://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/20190918/state-officials-get-tour-of-downtown-
bristol-revitalizaation 


